
Assistant Lay Director 

AGM Report 
 

It has been a busy year as my first year on Secretariat.  I spent a fair amount of 
time learning about Secretariat and the role of Assistant Lay Director as well as 

the role of Lay Director as I will be undertaking that role starting in October. 
 

As Assistant Lay Director I wrote an article for the Crosstalk about Cursillo and 
what to expect on a weekend and after a weekend. 

 
I also participated in the Re-imaging Cursillo for the 21st Century day.  What a 

wonderful day it was, with lots of participation from the community. Out of that 
day were clear themes that we will start to address this fall and into 2024. 

 
I want to thank Wayne for his leadership as the Lay Director.  It was Wayne's 

leadership and strength in strategic planning that led to having the Re-imagining 

day which has given us concrete plans for the next year. 
 

I look forward to working with the new secretariat and with the community as we 
move forward with our action plans. 

 
Ultreya 


